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SHRM Interviews Attorneys on Vaccine Mandates for Federal
Contractors

News

9.17.21


In an article published in SHRM, Cheryl Behymer and Hannah Sweiss offer their insight into

Biden's executive order requiring federal employees and contractors to be vaccinated. "Most federal

contractors—regardless of whether they have employees working on federal property—will soon be

required to follow new vaccine mandate requirements,” Cheryl and Hannah say in the article, which

quotes from this previously published insight on the firm’s website.

To read the article visit SHRM. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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